Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on September 16, 2022 at 10:29 a.m.

From: Marcus Aaron

To: Contact TPUC

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Notice from TPUC and Superior Wastewater
Date: Friday, September 16, 2022 10:35:00 AM

Good morning -
This is in reference to Docket# 22-00087

We as residents over the last seven years of Kings Chapel have had to pay for the burden of
out of state residents moving into our community and driving up costs for repair of thero
septic systems, primarily due to the fact nobody reviews the do's and don'ts. I do not feel this
is fair to make everyone pay for the negligence of others. We have also never had to have
anything done for our septic, meaning service or damage due to putting the wrong things down
our drains or toilets.

The developer is guilty of collusion on many accounts....too many to list in this email. He is a
poor manager of monies and our HOA/every service he owns within the neighborhood is
broke. What I propose is that every new resident that moves int oKC neighborhood pays the
increased proposal. We as residents of seven years will find another company to provide us
with septic service and maintenance if this is going to be approved. We will pay as needed.
Let's keep Tennessee, Tennessee.

Best regards,

Marcus Aaron

On Fri, Sep 9, 2022 at 5:41 PM <superiorwastewater(@gmail.com> wrote:
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